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Dear Honourable Members,

I would like to thank you for your letter of 9 February in which you outline the initial reaction
of the ‘Interest Group on Solidarity between Generations’ to the Green Paper on Ageing,. I
very much appreciate your interest in the Green Paper and take good note of the topics you
highlight in your letter. While you indicate that you are still planning to participate in the
public consultation (open for submissions until 21 April), I have already shared your letter
with the responsible Commission service, so that it be included among the contributions to the
debate on ageing.

I'look forward to continuing the dialogue with you on the important topic of intergenerational
relations and ageing. My cabinet and [ remain available for any questions you might have and
further exchanges.

With kind regards,

Dubravka Suica

The members of the Interest Group on Solidarity between Generations:

1. Milan Brglez, MEP

2. Tatjana Zdanoka, MEP
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